
 
 
 

 

INFORMATION FOR THE 2022 TALENTED SOCCER PROGRAM 
 
Do you play soccer?  This program is aimed at the incoming Year 7 for 2022.  The program will 
consist of training two (2) mornings a week and during the Junior Sport session.  Coaching will be 
conducted by our highly accredited coaching staff. 
 
Successful applicants are required to represent the school in any NSW CHSSA carnival, game or 
competition for which he / she is selected.  It is expected that Talented Football Program students 
will compete to the best of their ability at the School Athletics Carnival, Cross Country and 
Swimming Carnivals and represent the school at Zone, Regional and State level if selected. 
 
Students may be interviewed and / or photographed by the media throughout the year.  Crestwood 
High School is proud of the achievements of their students and these may be celebrated in print 
and / or electronic forms of publication.  Please contact Mr Capano on 9639 7422 if there is a 
reason why your child cannot be included in related media. 
 
Students must be accepted as a student to Crestwood High School before being able to trial for the 
program. 
 
The attached application forms must be completed and returned to the school by Thursday 6th 
May 2021.  The application must be accompanied by: 

• Copies of the last two school reports 
• Current clear headshot (photograph) of your child. 

 
All coaching occurs at school or at local facilities. 
 
Students who are selected into the Talented Soccer Program are required to pay an annual fee of 
$820.00.  This covers the costs of coaching, equipment, and a training uniform.  The training strip 
must be worn to all training sessions.  Fees are not a voluntary contribution and program fees must 
be finalised by end of Term 1 2022 in order to continue to participate.   
 
 

Mr Vince Capano      Ms Leilani Martin 

Talented Football Program Coordinator   Head Teacher PDHPE 
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